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Dear Resident 

 
RE:  3 STREAM WHEELED BIN REFUSE COLLECTION AND RECYCLING SERVICE 
 

Following a highly successful trial of the Council’s new wheeled bin refuse collection and recycling 
service I am pleased to be able to tell you that the new service is coming to your area and will start 

week commencing 29th October 2007. 

 
For reasons of difficult access, limited storage space and operational efficiency the refuse and materials 

for recycling to be collected from your property and that from others in the immediate vicinity will be 
picked up in large wheeled bins provided for communal use and then to be left out at a suitable location 

for ease of collection. In your case your wheeled bins need to be left at the kerbside near to your 

property for collection. 
 

The wheeled bins provided for you will be shared with the properties whose addresses are listed at the 
bottom of this letter. 

 
Shortly the new wheeled bins will be delivered along with an information pack which will tell you all the 

information you need regarding the use of your wheeled bins and will include a calendar that tells you 

the day on which your wheeled bins will be emptied. 
 

Please take time to read the contents of the leaflet but if you require any further advice or information 
please call our operators on the Refuse & Recycling Help Line on 01200 414599 or visit the Council’s 

website at www.ribblevalley.gov.uk 
 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
G M JAGGER 
STREET SCENE MANAGER 

 
 
 
 

Helpline: 01200 414599 

My ref: GM/JEB/9/21/13/L8 
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